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Castle Hedingham Parish Council 
and Burial Board 

Committees & Representatives 2017-2018 
 

Chairman:     
Cllr Garry Southgate     

     

Vice – Chairman     
Cllr Rob Worley     
     

Footpath Wardens     

Cllr Lynne Moffat     
Cllr John Philp     
Mr Charles Bird     

     

Tree Wardens     

Cllr Rob Worley     
Cllr John Philp     

     

Committees:     

     

Burial Board  Planning Committee  Staff Appraisal Committee 
Cllr Garry Southgate  Cllr Garry Southgate  Cllr Ian Higgins  
Cllr Rob Worley  Cllr Rob Worley  Cllr Miles Scrivens 
Cllr Miles Scrivens  Cllr Guy Pewter  Cllr Garry Southgate 
Cllr Lynne Moffat  Cllr Lynne Moffat   

  Cllr Ian Higgins   

     

  Playing Field Group   
  Cllr Trevor Hood   
  Cllr Ian Higgins   
  Cllr Guy Pewter   
  Cllr Miles Scrivens   

  Cllr Jill Toocaram   

 

Parish Council Representatives: 

     

Passenger Transport 

Representatives 

 Memorial Hall 

Management Committee 

 Castle Hedingham Club 

Committee 
Cllr Lynne Moffat  Cllr Miles Scrivens  Cllr Trevor Hood 
Cllr Jill Toocaram     

     

 


